
 This Thursday, there will be a discussion in 

the Dáil.  

They will talk about a report called a ‘Report 

on the Wards of Court’.  

The report was published in February 2018.  

The report is about wards of court. A ward of 
court is a person who has been told they can’t 

make their own decisions.  

Wards of Court are made using an old law 

called the Lunacy Act. Wards often have their 

money managed for them by the court.  

The report says that some people are worried 

that their money was lost by the courts. The 

report says this should be looked into.  

The report says that it can be hard for people 
and their families to get information. The 

report says this should be looked into.  

The report says that some people, whose 

money is running out may need care and 
support. The report says that the government 

should make a plan for this. 

Inclusion Ireland thinks that a new law called 

the Assisted Decision-Making (Capacity) Act 

would make things better.  

This law would mean there would be no more 

wards of court.  

This law would mean that people could get 

the help they need to make decisions.  

This law should be put in place as soon as 

possible.  

 

https://data.oireachtas.ie/ie/oireachtas/committee/dail/32/joint_committee_on_justice_and_equality/reports/2018/2018-02-22_report-on-the-wards-of-court_en.pdf
https://data.oireachtas.ie/ie/oireachtas/committee/dail/32/joint_committee_on_justice_and_equality/reports/2018/2018-02-22_report-on-the-wards-of-court_en.pdf

